



Executive Head: Mr. N. Taylor

Head of Writtle Infant School: Mrs. T. Wilson | Head of Writtle Junior School: Miss C. Storer

8<sup>th</sup> September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

On Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> September 2025, we are delighted to welcome the 2Johns to Writtle Infant and Junior School as part of our e-safety curriculum.

During the day, they will be working with the children (Years 1 to 6) and staff to deliver age-appropriate advice regarding keeping safe online in a world dominated by social media.

As part of this day, we have also organised for them to offer a parent session starting at 6pm that will last approximately 90 minutes. This will take place in the Junior School Hall.

Some of you may have heard them speak in the past and will know they deliver relevant advice for all ages, highlighting current challenges and what we all can be doing to safeguard not only our children, but ourselves.

If you would like to attend the session (please note that children will not be able to accompany you), click on the link below to sign-up.

https://forms.office.com/e/UdDPagyUKb

For further information about the 2John's, click here.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible.

With best wishes,

N Taylor
Executive Headteacher
Writtle Infant & Junior Schools

Tracey Wilson Head of School Writtle Infant School Claire Storer Head of School Writtle Junior School

